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SB 1530 

 

I am writing in support of SB 1530 and the dash-3 amendment with its Infrastructure 

investments and climate-smart housing incentives.   

 

Please further amend it to target funds for specific infrastructure projects inside UGBs 

that are shovel- ready now.  Supporting development within existing UGBs helps 

solves Oregon’s housing shortage without overriding Oregon’s land use laws. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sheila Dooley 

 


